Announcement Sheet
            December 21, 2011
 83rd School Day


All girls interested in playing softball for Pisgah High School are invited to attend the USC Upstate Team Camp in January. Information is available outside Ms. Goodwin's office in B building.

Guidance Dept. Announcements: (Please read these to your classes, especially Srs.)
Any Senior interested in TEACHING and attending MEREDITH COLLEGE should come by the counseling center for information about a scholarship opportunity.

10th and 11th graders interested in science, math, and technology:  There will be a meeting in the media center Tuesday 3:05 pm for students interested in Summer Ventures, a FREE residential summer program at a college campus.  See your counselor if you have questions!

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  Dec. 19-Dec. 21

1st Lunch    K. Sorrells and Cagle
2nd Lunch    K. Medford and Pressley
3rd Lunch    Inman and Hamm
                                    


